

المدرسة الاسيوية الدولية الخاصة ASIAN INTERNATIONAL (P) SCHOOL

AIS/ STUDENTS/PARENTS/2024-25/47

21 November 2024

<u>Circular No.47</u> ADHERENCE TO SCHOOL BAG POLICY

Dear Parents & Students,

Greetings!

In compliance with the ADEK (Abu Dhabi Department of Education and Knowledge) directives, we at Asian International Private School, Al Dhannah, have implemented the School Bag Policy to reduce the health impact of heavy school bags. Our goal is to ensure that each child's school bag does not exceed 20% of their body weight, in line with international health standards.

To further support this initiative and reduce the load on students, we kindly request that **students bring their electronic devices** (**such as laptops, tablets, and Chromebooks**) in a separate bag. They can even bring their lunch boxes separately. This will help distribute the weight more evenly and ensure that the main school bag contains only the necessary textbooks and materials according to the day's timetable.

Please note the following important Points:

- **Separate Bag for Devices**: Please ensure that your child's electronic devices are carried in a separate bag to minimize the weight of their school bag.
- Monitoring Bag Weight: The school will continue to monitor and check the weight of school bags regularly to ensure compliance with the weight limit.
- **Health and Safety**: By following this policy, we aim to safeguard our students' health and wellbeing.
- **Proper School Bag Selection**: Ensure that your child's school bag is appropriate in size and weight, with padded straps and an ergonomic design to support their health

We appreciate your cooperation in supporting this initiative and ensuring that your child's bag complies with the guidelines. Together, we can make a positive impact on the health and comfort of our students.

Thank you for your continued support.

With Regards,

Tel.:02.8778789 p.o.:spx:12000 - Ruwa Abudhabi - U.A.E

ANZAR ABDUL SALAM

PRINCIPAL

AY: 2024 - 2025